
RDH PROGRESS REPORT: August 12th, 2013  

The job is progressing well and we are now working on the 34th floor due to move the 
stage on Friday. We are on schedule to reach the 31st floor on August 30th weather 
permitting and it should be noted that this floor will take 8-10 days to complete due to 
additional fixed light glass almost doubling the amount compared to typical floors. When 
that is complete the stage will move to roof level for approximately one week to allow 
lower roofing work to be complete, before a smaller section descends again to complete 
the hotel notch glazing. 

The council should also be aware that several pieces of glass are missing from the 34th 
floor which will require temporary plywood to be installed for one week before the stage 
will return and complete those units. The glass shortage is due to an error on their order 
and will be shipped separately ahead of their final order on August 23rd. The temporary 
plywood will be an engineered solution for safety reasons. 

Generally the project is proceeding as planned. 

Michael Roche BSc (HONS) 
Project Manager 

 


